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Opposing this measure. Despite superior clinical training in neuromuscular 

conditions. Doctors of Chiropractic have been systemically discriminated by the state 

for about the last 35 years. 

Saif corporation has aggressively pursued actions designed to limit Chiropractic care, 

which has proven, time and again, to be more effective than other professions at 

resolving and minimizing workers injuries. All the while being less costly.  

 

By limiting the number of Chiropractic physicians on MCO panels, SAIF effectively 

denies care to thousands of patients shipping them to other professions. This type of 

behavior exhibits the same qualities that were once part of overt racial discrimination 

in this country just a change in the name of minority versus Chiropractor. Absolutely 

shameful. 


